
 
According to district guidelines, all students should have their temperature taken at home 
before coming to school. There is also a list of symptoms that require students to either 
stay at home or be picked up from school immediately if displayed. These symptoms are: 

 
Fever or chills 
Cough 
Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 
Fatigue 
Muscle or body aches 
Headache 
New loss of taste or smell 
Sore throat 
Congestion or runny nose 
Nausea or vomiting 
Diarrhea 

 
 

If your child communicates that they have any of the symptoms, they must report to the 
Care Center and be picked up immediately. Please make sure you have others lined up to 
pick your child up in the event you cannot come to campus. We cannot transport your child 
home, place your child on the bus nor wait hours for arrangements to be made. We are 
asking that all families prepare for such a call. Because it's so contagious, it spreads quickly 
and you never know when your child may get sick. 

 

After showing these symptoms, your child cannot reenter school without a negative COVID 
test (PCR/molecular) or a doctor's note with an alternative diagnosis. The student also 
needs to be symptom-free for 24 hours. 

 

Birthday treats/snacks 

All food sent in should be both store bought AND individually wrapped.  This is in 
accordance with the “Strongly Recommended” Eating and Drinking Guidance from the 
county.  We will be unable to accept any birthday treats or snack donations that don’t meet 
both of these criteria.  

 


